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May 13, 2020 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

Hello, once again I am very happy to let you know that we have no new positive cases at St. 

Pat’s.   

  

The Family Council has once again provided support to the staff working at St. Pat’s with a 

banner at the front entrance recognizing the dedication of our wonderful staff.  THANK YOU!  

  

 
 

Please find attached to this update a letter from the Minister of Long Term Care to residents and 

families.  

   

On another item, I am sorry to let you know that Fritz Clarke, Manager, Spiritual and Religious 

Care is leaving St. Pat’s as of May 15, 2020.  Fritz has accepted a position as Staff Chaplain at 

the Queensway Carleton Hospital.  We will certainly miss Fritz at St. Pat’s with his quiet and 

calm manner.  We wish him all the very best in his new role.  We will be starting the recruitment 

process for this role in the near future.  In the interim, the other Spiritual and Religious Care staff 

members will be available daily to support residents.   

  

Take care of yourself as we take care of the residents, 

 

 

Janet Morris 

President & CEO 


